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April 30, 2012 
 
Mr. Young Keun Kim 
Director of Orchestras 
Johns Creek High School Philharmonia Orchestra 
5575 State Bridge Road 
Johns Creek, GA  30022 
 
Dear Mr. Kim, 
  
 You are cordially invited to participate in The 66th Annual Midwest 
Clinic, an International Band and Orchestra Conference, held at 
McCormick Place West in Chicago, IL (USA) from December 19-22, 2012.  
We hope you can take part in several rehearsal labs, new music reading 
sessions, concert performances, technology demonstrations, and clinic 
sessions.  Also, please plan to visit our exciting exhibit hall to learn more 
about  what’s  new  on  the  marketplace, as well.  
 

The  Midwest  Clinic  is  the  world’s  largest  instrumental  music  
conference presenting over forty concerts including orchestras, concert 
bands, jazz bands, and chamber music ensembles for nearly 16,000 
attendees from all fifty states and more than thirty foreign countries.  The 
conference also provides approximately eighty clinic sessions and 
showcases more than 350 exhibitors including music publishers, 
instrument manufacturers, military organizations, travel services, 
professional associations, and institutions of higher learning.   
 
 We recommend that you to pre-register for the conference and 
make your room reservations at one of our exquisite conferences hotels 
at your earliest convenience using our website at www.midwestclinic.org.  
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or need further 
assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Anna Collinge 
Executive Director 
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